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By: Upload to the OET Website
1 October 2019

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th St SW
Washington, DC 20554

Subject: Notice of the Termination of Transmissions Under STA 0920-EX-ST-2019 (Call
Sign WI2XSR)

Reference: File No. STA 0920-EX-ST-2019 Effective 01 June 2019.

Dear FCC Representative:

In accordance with Special Condition No. 2 to STA 0920-EX-ST-2019 (the “STA”), please be
advised that effective 18 July 2019 L3Harris Technologies Inc. (“L3Harris”) has discontinued
transmitting with the HSAT-1 Cubesat under the STA. Accordingly, L3Harris respectfully
requests cancellation of the above-referenced file no.

Should you have any questions regarding the foregoing, please feel free to contact me directly
at 321-729-7669.

Sincerely,

Oﬂ‘ﬂ/wne, 0@ meuwz.

Jerome De Muri
Electrical Engineering Lead
L3Harris Technologies, Inc.

CC: Doug Young, FCC (douglas.young@fcc.gov)




